

IDS Working Group

2010-04-22 Conference Call Minutes

1. Attendees

Ira McDonald	High North
Joe Murdock	Sharp
Brian Smithson	Ricoh
Jerry Thrasher	Lexmark
Bill Wagner	TIC
Dave Whitehead	Independent

2. Agenda

Joe Murdock opened the IDS meeting and provided the planned agenda topics:

- Identify minute taker
- Review/approve minutes from April F2F
- Review Action Items
- Review document updates:
 - <ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ids/wd/wd-ids-napsoh10-20100409.pdf>
 - <ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ids/wd/wd-idsattributes10-20100409.pdf>
 - ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ids/wd/IDS_HCD_Rationale_20100408.pdf
- Open discussion on authorization and log file format. Do we pursue them?

3. Minutes Taker

Brian Smithson

4. PWG Operational Policy

It was noted that all attendees should be aware that the meeting is conducted under the PWG Membership and Intellectual Property rules. There were no objections.

5. Approve Minutes from previous meeting

<ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ids/minutes/IDS-f2f-minutes-20100408.pdf>

There were no objections to the Minutes.

6. Review Action Items

NOTE: The most recent Action Item spreadsheet is available at: <ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ids/ActionItems/>. Changes made during this meeting are indicated by **red text**.

AI 032: Joe Murdock will to develop a “Market Rationale” document – with help from within Sharp.
--

- *Ron Nevo is now also working on this*
- **PARTIAL – first draft published**

IDS Working Group

2010-04-22 Conference Call Minutes

AI 033: Randy Turner will contact Symantec (when appropriate) to encourage discussion with the PWG about a SHV.

- *This AI is blocked, awaiting market rationale to send to Symantec (see AI #032).*
- **ON HOLD**

AI 034: Randy Turner will investigate Symantec's products and their method(s) to "remediate noncompliant endpoints."

- **OPEN**

AI 035: Joe Murdock will investigate Microsoft's method(s) of remediation. [Is it accomplished by passing a URL?]

- *It is accomplished by passing a URL. Mark it complete. We will be doing our own mediation.*
- **COMPLETE**

AI 038: (For binding documents) Investigate localization issues.

- **OPEN**

AI 041: (For Remediation) Look into providing a remediation URL.

- *Put on hold awaiting someone (Joe?) to be assigned to make a remediation spec*
- *Ira suggested that it should be URLs (plural)*
- **HOLD, unassigned**

AI 042: (For Attributes) Add a table of XML data type mapping for the semantic model and some brief normative text suggesting these items should be added to the MFD system object.

- **OPEN**

AI 044: (For NEA Binding) Recast the NEA Binding document as a TCG TNC Binding document.

- **OPEN, assigned to Randy Turner**
-

AI 045: Add HCD attributes to the system object in the MFD semantic model

- **OPEN, assigned to Joe Murdock and Pete Zehler**

AI 046: Change document titles (and page headers, and references to the documents) according to PWG decision to use the acronym and not the entire name "Printer Working Group".

- *NEA document was not changed, since it will be completely redone as a TNC document.*
- **COMPLETE**

AI 047: Take another look at SCAP and figure out what if anything to do in IDS

- **OPEN, unassigned**

AI 048: Post a problem statement about authorization to the IDS list

- **OPEN, Randy**

IDS Working Group
2010-04-22 Conference Call Minutes

AI 049: Look at XACML

→ **OPEN, all IDS**

AI 050: Summarize current log standards for 2600.1

→ **OPEN, Brian**

AI 051: Compile wishlist for standard log content and format

→ **OPEN, Randy**

7. Review document status

NAP binding specification <ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ids/wd/wd-ids-napsoh10-20100409.pdf>: date was changed and title (and headers) was changed to new format. Needs one more change on page 2, and change Lee Farrell's affiliation to blank. Minor changes don't need another review. Accept changes and post.

Ira asked: Is it feasible for vendors to prototype the NAP binding, or do we need to wait for some answers from Microsoft?

[Generally agreed that it is feasible]

Brian asked: What is involved doing a PWG prototype?

Ira answered: Implement some or all of the spec, announce to the group that you're going to present results, produce a few slides reporting what was implemented and reporting any defects or problems with the spec. No need demonstrate or make code available.

HCD Attributes <ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ids/wd/wd-idsattributes10-20100409.pdf>: date was changed and title was changed to new format. No changes needed. Accept changes and post.

Market Rational document ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ids/wd/IDS_HCD_Rationale_20100408.pdf: some minor editorial changes and clarifications were suggested and accepted. Joe will make those changes and post a new version. The document should be moved to the whitepapers directory.

8. Open discussion on authorization and log file format. Do we pursue them?

This item was tabled due to lack of time.

9. Summary of New Action Items and Open Issues

No new action items

No new issues

10. Next meeting

The next IDS meeting is a teleconference on May 6, 2010, 13:00-15:00 EDT.

IDS conference call adjourned.